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Roster Changes – Nights & Venues 

Due to the loss of the lights at Glenorchy a number of changes have been made to the roster from Round 3 in 
the week commencing September 30 

Division Club / Team   Home Venue   Home Night 

Division X1 Glenorchy Pelicans  Sunshine Tennis Club  Monday (No Change) 

Division X2 Glenorchy Little Penguins Geilston Bay Tennis Club Tuesday (Prev Thursday) 

Division 03 Glenorchy Tawny Frogmouth Geilston Bay Tennis Club Thursday (No Change) 

Also 

Division 04 Rosny Jaguars   Rosny Tennis Club  Thursday (Prev Tuesday) 

The roster has been updated to reflect these changes.  

If you play in a Division affected by the changes above please ensure that your team members are all made 
aware. I would appreciate it Captains of teams in those Division could send me a text on M: 0431 181 713 to 
confirm that they have received this one. 

 

AYC Doubles 

Winners of the recent AYC Doubles held prior to the season commencing were 

Mixed Doubles 

 Group 1  Sharon Smith & Max Crowe   

 Group 2  Leanne Fitzpatrick & Michael Moon  

   Leslie Frost & Guy Stainsby   

Ladies Doubles  

Group 1  Gwenyth Spinks & Tamara Arthur   

 Group 2  Di Fincke & Jenny Beer 

Men’s Doubles     

 Group 1  James Milne & Gary Oswin   

 Group 2  Joe Panetta & Michael Moon 

 

Tennis Scores 

There have been few issues getting the first week’s results entered, not bad considering that we have a few 
new Captains. Please note that Tennis Scores will only operate properly in Internet Explorer. Some parts will 
work in Edge but not team adjustments. 

We are progressing a trial of the App in Division 01 and X1 but at best this is still appears to be several weeks 
away from any form of a broader roll out. More info as we progress.
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Approved Balls 

There was some discussion about the balls that might be used for matches. Our Rules require the home team 
to provide balls approved by Tennis Australia, few problems seem to arise in this regard. For your information 
a link to the Tennis Australia list of approved balls is provided below. 

https://www.tennis.com.au/learn/courts-and-surfaces/resources/approved-balls 

 

Communication 

Please continue to use the Association’s email, ayctas@gmail.com for all communication with the Association. 
Any emails sent to this address will automatically be forwarded to all the current Committee members. 

If you have any queries that require a more immediate response, please contact; 

The President on 0418 100 751, or 

The Secretary on 0431 181 713 

 

Next Meeting 

The Committee will meet next on Sunday October 20th at the conclusion of the first round of matches. 

 

Let me know if you have any queries 

Campbell 
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